
Firm  hosts  welcoming  party
for  incoming  summer  law
clerks

Travis  Harrison,  Molly  Tipton,  Terry
Hawkins,  and  Erica  Halley

Phillips  Murrah  attorneys  and  staff  were  given  a  special
opportunity to get acquainted with candidates for the Firm’s
summer law clerk program.

The Firm hosted a Welcoming Party for incoming law clerks
Eleanor Burg, Colby Byrd, Travis Harrison, and Tripp Lopez on
April 25 on the patio at Flint. The party offered the law
clerks a chance to familiarize themselves with the attorneys
and staff they will be working with throughout this Summer.

“We are really excited to have Eleanor, Colby, Travis and
Tripp be joining us this summer,” Director Joshua L. Edwards
said. “After going through the on-campus interview process at
OU and OCU last fall, we knew we had a talented and impressive
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group  of  law  students  for  this  year’s  summer  clerkship
program.”

Each year, Phillips Murrah selects law students for a six-week
glimpse of the Firm’s culture while allowing them to gain a
wide range of real-world legal experience. This summer’s group
of students will begin their clerkship on July 5.

“The  program  allows  us  to  provide  these  students  with  an
immersive  experience  of  the  Firm’s  practice  and  culture,
offering  them  the  chance  to  learn  from  seasoned  legal
professionals and to get a sense for what it’s like to be a
new associate at the Firm,” Edwards said.

To learn more about the Firm’s career opportunities, visit the
Careers page here.

Phillips Murrah is the only law firm recognized as an Oklahoma
Top  Work  Place  by  The  Oklahoman/WorkplaceDynamics.  Our
Firm  strives  to  recognize  and  reward  our  employees  for
excellence. Each Employee of the Month is chosen by a monthly
survey of peers.
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